Glenda E. Hood

September 14, 2005 ?U-Fm%g LN lDa ‘

V.M. PRIVATE PROPERTIES MANAGEMENT & MAINTENANCE INC.
11961 SW 180 ST.
MIAMI, FL 33177

S%BJECT: V.M. PRIVATE PROPERTIES MANAGEMENT & MAINTENANCE,
INC.
Ref. Number: P04000062621

Debit Memo #: 60832-G SONDGOESE LaTEeR

This is to inform you that your check #1221 dated July 25, 2005 in the amount
of $155.00 and submitted for V.M. PRIVATE PROPERTIES MANAGEMENT &
MAINTENANCE, INC. has been returned to us by your bank because of
NONSUFICIENT FUNDS.

We request that you remit a cashier's check or money order in amount of
$170.00 made payable to the Department of State. This amount will cover the
unpaid check and the service fee required by law under section 215.34, Florida
Statutes.

When sending the cashiers check or money order, please indicate the debit
memo number and that it is a replacement for the returned check mentioned
above.

Please note: The documents filed in this office with the reiurned check will be
cancelled unless a replacement check is received within 30 days from the dats of
this letter. Send the replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Attn: Melinda Lilliston
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314

if you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call
(850) 245-6800.

Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston

Administrative Assistant il

Division of Corporations Letter number: 705A00056744

Nivicinm AFf Carmaratinme o PO ROY 2997 Meallalacoann Tlawedae 99914



FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Glenda E. Hood
Secretary of State

October 21, 2005 _

V.M. PRIVATE PROPERTIES MANAGEMENT & MAINTENANCE (NC.
11961 SW 180 ST.
MIAMI, FL 33177

lSN%BJECT: V.M. PRIVATE PROPERTIES MANAGEMENT & MAINTENANCE,
Ref. Number: P04000062621

Debit Memo #: 60832-G

Pue to your failure to respond to our previous letter advising you of the attached
refjurned check #1221, the Dissclution for V.M. PRIVATE PROPERTIES
MANAGEMENT & MAINTENANCE, INC. has been cancelled and is considered
not tiled as of October 21, 2005.

The corporation has now reverted o is previous status.

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please cafl
(850) 245-6800. .

Sincerely

Melinda Lilliston

Administrative Assistant lf

Division of Corporations Letter Number: 805A00064145

Thvicion nf Cavnnratinnma - P 3 ROY 2297 Taollabiacenn Blayrida 29971A



